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Your submission for this review:

I am not against a price increase, but due to the current financial impact with cost of living am against the amount of increase
sought. I think it would be fairer for all if there was an agreed amount collected as a water levi that was attached to a tax return,
That way the costs are born by all taxpayers, not just homowners/rate payers. The levi would need to have a start and stop date
for collection, and should not become an automatic stream of revenue





